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Safer speeds for Kalbar and Warrill View  
 

Speed limits have been reduced through the rural towns of Kalbar and Warrill View after 
recommendations by the local Speed Management Committee. 

Transport and Main Roads (TMR) South Coast Regional Director Paul Noonan said a speed limit 
review had been completed and endorsed by the committee. 

"A range of factors such as crash history, prevailing traffic speeds, road function and roadside 
environment were considered in the review," Mr Noonan said. 

"The speed limit has been permanently reduced to 50km/h on George Street, Kalbar, from north of 
the Edward Street intersection to around 170 metres south of Davies Street. 

"In Warrill View, the limit along the Cunningham Highway has dropped to 60km/h from around 850 
metres north of Rosewood Warrill View Road intersection, near Warrill View State School, to around 
200 metres south of the Warrill View Peak Crossing Road intersection." 

Mr Noonan said the local Speed Management Committee included representatives from the 
Queensland Police Service, Scenic Rim Council and TMR. 

"Speed limits are in place to improve safety for all road users," he said. 

"I urge all motorists to observe the new speed limits and always drive to the conditions." 

For more information on local speed limits, contact TMR on 5563 6600 or 
southcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au. 

For up-to-date information on road and traffic conditions, call 13 19 40, visit www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au 
or download the QldTraffic app. 
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